
{00974192.DOCX /  }

NOTICE OF MAIL BALLOT RECALL ELECTION FOR
CROWFOOT VALLEY RANCH METROPOLITAN DISTRICT NO. 2

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN and particularly to the electors of the Crowfoot 
Valley Ranch Metropolitan District No. 2 (“District”) of Douglas County, Colorado.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a special recall election of the District shall be 
held on Tuesday, December 10, 2024, during the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m.  The 
election is being conducted as a mail ballot election.   The ballots will be mailed to the 
eligible electors of the District no earlier than 22 days prior to the election (November 18, 
2024) and no later than 15 days prior to the election (November 25, 2024).  The drop off 
location for the delivery of mail ballots and receipt of new or replacement ballots shall be 
located at the office of the Designated Election Official, 44 Cook Street, Suite 620, 
Denver, Colorado, 80206, and shall be open Monday through Friday between the hours 
of 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. beginning at least 22 days prior to the election day and from 
7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. on election day.  For information regarding the recall election, 
contact the Designated Election Official at mmills@cegrlaw.com.

At such election, the electors of the District shall vote for or against the recall of 
Directors Chad Murphy, Richard Cross and Sean Logue, and for candidates to succeed 
the Directors if recalled.   The names of persons nominated and the Director position for 
which nominated are as follows:

Peter R. Madsen to succeed Chad Murphy, if recalled
Joseph Ryan Burross to succeed Sean Logue, if recalled
David M. Summers to succeed Richard Cross, if recalled
Lucas Kyle Lofman to succeed Richard Cross, if recalled

CROWFOOT VALLEY RANCH 
METROPOLITAN DISTRICT NO. 2

By  /s/  Micki L. Mills    
    Designated Election Official
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